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FULL WRITTEN EXPLANATION 

 
 

Approval 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission voted to close the following meeting: 
 
 
Thursday, February 22, 2024  
 
 2:00 p.m. Management and Personnel Issues (Closed Ex 2) 
      
The Commission voted 4-0 on February 7, 8 and 9, 2024, to close this discussion, which is reasonably 
expected to relate solely to the internal personnel rules and practices of the agency.   
     
     
   
Attendance 
 
- NRC Commissioners and members of their staffs 
- Representatives of NRC Executive Director for Operations Offices 
- NRC Secretary of the Commission 
- NRC General Counsel 
- Chief Human Capital Officer and Executive Resources Staff 
- Director of the Office of Small Business and Civil Rights  
 
Contact 
 
Wesley Held, Office of the Secretary (301-287-3591) 
 
      
 
      
      Wesley Held 
      Office of the Secretary    
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